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Dear Parent / Carer,  

Last week was a busy time in school with lots going 
on. We had our week-long focus on World Mental 
Health Week with various activities taking place in 
classes. As you know, this is something which we 
are very committed to at Mobberley with our ELSA 
and MyHappyMind work over previous years. We 
firmly believe that children who are healthy in mind 
and body achieve their potential.  
Last week we said goodbye to Helen Mountney, 
Chair of Governors. Helen has served with 
distinction on the governing board for the past 25 
years and has overseen the transformation of the 
school. She came to Mobberley school herself and 
we know how much the success of the school 
means to her. We are grateful to Helen for her 
insight, wisdom and dedication. Mobberley has been 
incredibly fortunate to have benefitted from her 
leadership for so long. We wish her every happiness 
for the future. 
Ms Natalie Phillips has been elected as our new 
Chair of Governors. Natalie is a well-known parent 
at school and regular volunteer in addition to her 
governor role. Natalie knows the school well and we 
are excited to work with her going forward.  
Well done to the Y4 children who successfully 
completed their Bikeability course last Tuesday. 
Two football teams represented Mobberley last 
week at the Ryley’s Invitational Tournament. The 
Y3’s finished fourth overall and the Y4 team finished 
3rd overall. Well done to all on a cold, wet afternoon. 
A definite highlight of the week was our amazing 
choir taking part in the Young Voices concert at the 
Co-Op Live arena last Thursday. Children and 
parents who attended were ‘buzzing’ with 
excitement. It was a truly fantastic experience for the 
children. Thank you to Mrs Eadie, Mrs Yates, Mrs 
Pearson and Mrs Rainbow for giving generously of 
their time to accompany the children. Thanks also to 
the office staff for organizing the trip, ticket 
allocations, etc.   
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Zannah P 
Year 1        Lily H 
Year 2        Rupert M-B    
Year 3   Anna H-W 
Year 4   Evie H 
Year 5        Poppy W 
Year 6   William B 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Evelyn C(Perseverance) 

Year 1    Erin C  (Perseverance) 
Year 2    Seth M (Friendship) 
Year 3    Sophie L (Perseverance) 
Year 4    Erin D (Courage) 
Year 5    Poppy N (Respect)  
Year 6    Emily S-R (Friendship) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Mallory -   274 

Wilfrid -   267 

Green -   259 

Griffin -   244 

  

Congratulations to, Mallory our 
winners for the week ending 
07/02/2025 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Oscar S 
Year 1   Chloe S 
Year 2   Casper C 
Year 3   Ruby Mc 
Year 4        Freddie G 
Year 5   Eadie T 
Year 6   Felicity N 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

10/02/2025 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception – 99.17% 
Year 1 – 98.75% 
Year 2 – 97.93% 
Year 3 – 96.45% 
Year 4 – 95.36%  

Year 5 – 95.93% 

Year 6 – 93.57% 

Congratulations to Year R our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 3 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

God of love,  
give us the strength and 
courage to follow your Son 
Jesus in all that we say and 
do. May our words and actions 
spread your message of love 

for all people. Amen. 
 



      

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

 

W/C 10/02/202 

10/02/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

11/02/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am  

11/02/2025  Drumming Lessons 

11/02/2025  Netball Fixture @ Bexton after 

school 

12/02/2025 Year 6 Parent Meeting SATS 

Information 3.30pm. 

11/02/2025 WFA After School Football 

12/02/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training 8.00am 

12/02/2025 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

13/02/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

13/02/2025 Multi Sports Y1-3 3.30PM 

14/02/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year 3 

14/02/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons  

14/02/2025 Break up for half term holiday 

 

Return to school Monday 24/02/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C 24/02/2025 

24/02/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

25/02/2025 Forest School pm for Year 5 group 

25/02/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am 

25/02/2025 Drumming Lessons  

25/02/2025 WFA After School Football 

26/02/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training  8.00am 

26/02/2025 Music 4 Life Piano/Keyboard 

Lessons 

27/02/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football  

27/02/2025 Multi Sports  Session Years 1-3 

session carried forward from last term. 

27/02/2025 Book Fair starts 

28/02/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  3 

28/02/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others.  

 
Otto L 

Chatunga M 
Dalton D 
Elsie J 

Caleb G 
Rupert M 
Enzo P 
Benji B 
Oran F 
Abby C 
Hettie T 
Harry S 

 

 
 

 
Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception  Marco L 
Year 1       Evie G     
Year 2      Eva T 
Year 3      Annie H 
Year 4      Savannah C 
Year 5       Matthew A        
Year 6      Jessica P 

 

             
 

   

 

Notices! 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  
 

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

 

         

 

After School Arrangements 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Pen Licence Award 

Congratulations to Casper C who 

has been awarded his Pen 

Licence. Well done Casper! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


